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Dear Parent/Carer
Return to school
We are delighted to see the return of our Y10 students back to school.
They have impressed us with the positive approach displayed to get ‘back to normal,’ whilst still following the additional expectations that have been placed upon them at this time. They have managed the in-school restrictions and testing extremely well. The students have clearly enjoyed being in school, benefitting from teacher contact and the social interactions with their peers. We are now looking forward to the safe return of extra-curricular activities and the lifting of other restrictions.
This week, students have been reminded about normal school expectations surrounding planner use, uniform (no non-school hoodies or non-school shoes) and our phone policy, which is that they should not be seen in school unless a teacher specifically gives permission for use in class.
The pastoral team and form tutors are working hard to support the students to overcome challenges that might arise to ensure a smooth transition back to school life. We are also working to support Y10 academically, and have adjusted the school calendar slightly in this respect. The year 10 exams, previously scheduled for May 4th have been pushed back to May 17th. They will take place over a two-week period and are currently scheduled to happen in the main exam hall, in formal exam conditions. If there is any further change to this plan, we will let you know, but we are hoping that this will not be the case. Class teachers will help the students to revise, for example, by giving lists of topics to learn and practice questions. 
Nearer the time, and in good time to revise, year 10 students will receive an exam timetable, showing which exams happen on which days. They will attend normal lessons when they do not have an exam and the various regulations surrounding formal exams will be fully explained. 
Thank-you for your support at this time; please keep in touch with any questions. 
Kind regards

[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr P Alker
Head of Year 10
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